
From: Ian Kingdon 
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 6:09 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Coriander royal avenue 

 
 
Good evening,  

 
I have many complaints why to not grant a late licence for alcohol, my house is 

(redacted) royal avenue and I have 2 autistic children who have both EHCP forms 
and help from the council they don’t sleep any later than 9pm if they get woke up 
they stay awake all night and the fact the area out the back of the restaurant has 

now been converted to seating to drink my children won’t sleep and also there’s 
nowhere to park except outside our house directly as they park 4 cars in the spaces 

provided , I can’t believe they have even tried to get permission for late night alcohol. 
I have an alcohol licence and I would still not agree with it. I live in the house that’s 
(redacted) and having autism children that’s going to cause hell for us plus we can’t 

even get a driveway due to people parking on the pavement outside our house , 
please consider this or I will have to resort going down the legal route ,  

 
Regards Ian kingdon  
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